Agenda Information
June 12, 2017

Report Items:

L.
2.
3.

4.

The Board will receive the Good News Report highlights of the last month.

Mr. Alderson will provide the elementary end-of-the-year discipline report.

Mr. Lurz will provide the high school end-of-the-year discipline report and summarize the first week of the high
school summer school program.

Mr. Alderson will summarize the first week community free lunch program hosted by the district. Annually
districts are required to review the district’s bullying policy, as well as provide an annual report on the drug free
status of the district. Mr. Witt will facilitate this reporting. Mr. Lurz will provide a report on the multi-cultural
activities of the district during the 2016-17 school year. Mr. Witt will provide information on the certified staff
assignments for 2017-18 as well as the coaching/sponsorship assignments. Mr. Witt will conclude the District
Reports section of the agenda by facilitating a discussion of Operating Principle Six.

NASB will coordinate an Open Meeting Law Workshop on July 13" from 6:30 to 8:30 p.m. at the Kearney High
School. Nebraska law requires that all public bodies comply with the Open Meetings Act, which includes
detailed requirements regarding Notices of Meetings, Agendas, Minutes, Closed Sessions, Special and Emergency
Meetings and Public Comment. Matthew Dunning, NASB’s Legal Counsel and members of the Nebraska
Council of School Attorneys will conduct this workshop, including an interactive analysis of factual scenarios
based on Attorney General disposition letters and questions received by the NASB. Questions and discussion are
encouraged! Board members interested in attending should contact Mr. Witt by the end of the day on Thursday,
June 29

Mr. Green attended the School Law Workshop on June 9. He will provide some highlights of his attendance.
Mr. Witt and members of the Facility Committee will provide information on the district’s status with the OCR
and the approved remediation plans as well as other ongoing and planned projects.

Discussion Items:

L.

2.

3.

W

Mr. Alderson and Mr. Witt will summarize information gathered regarding the potential of the district contracting
the district food services beginning with the 2017-18 school year.

The district has been cooping with KCHS the past two years in the boys’ and girls’ soccer program. The Board
will be asked to consider the signing of a second, two-year agreement.

The Coaches’ and Sponsors’ Handbook has numerous revisions. The majority of these come in section 27
(Lettering Requirements). The intent of changes in the lettering requirements is to encourages students to become
involved in a wider variety of school sponsored activities. There is also a proposed change to section 39 (School
Colors).

The same changes proposed in the Coaches’ and Sponsors’ Handbook have been included in the Athletic Student
Handbook

Mr. Alderson will summarize proposed changes to the Elementary Student Handbook.

Mr. Lurz will summarize proposed changes to the High School Student Handbook.



